
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  November 2, 2012 
 
Re: Additional Liquor Commission Hearing of November 7, 2012, located in Council 

Chambers, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
4:00 p.m. 
 
 Supplemental hearing regarding the application of KTPS, Inc., d/b/a Six Strings, 

located at 301 & 303 N. Main and 110 E. Jefferson requesting an RAS liquor 
license which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for 
consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
 
TC/rg 


